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The SARIF Committee met on April 3 to make the final selection of the Summer Research Assistant Awards for Summer Semester, 2000.  Forty-six applications were reviewed by committee members and rated on a scale from 0 to 5, poor to excellent.  The applications were then ranked by sum of ratings.  A list of the successful applicants is attached.

Several "veteran" committee members commented that this year's applications were the best ever received.  The Committee wishes to thank the Research Office staff for its continued efforts to communicate with faculty regarding the application process.

The Committee brings forth one recommendation for next year.  It is suggested that fill-in-the-blank online screen forms be used as an alternative to hard copy application forms.  This would further standardize the format and content of the applications, and thus improve both the validity and reliability of the evaluation process.  The final section of the form would accommodate the Department Head's endorsement, or these required endorsements could be submitted separately by email. 
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